
Pierce Transit, as a recipient of federal funding, gives public notice of its policy to fully comply with 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related laws and statutes. No person in the United 

States shall, on the grounds of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in,  

be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any Pierce Transit 

program or activity, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and as amended, and the

Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987 (P.L. 100.259). Pierce Transit operates its programs without 

regard to race, color, or national origin.

For more information on Pierce Transit’s Title VI program, contact the Agency’s Civil Rights Officer.

Any person who believes that he or she has individually, or as a member of any specific class of 

persons, been excluded from participation in, been denied the benefits of, or otherwise subjected to 

discrimination under any Pierce Transit service, program, or activity, and believes the discrimination 

is based upon race, color, or national origin has the right to file a Title VI complaint with  

Pierce Transit’s Civil Rights Officer.  

 

All complaints must be filed in writing with Pierce Transit within 180 days of the alleged 

discriminatory act or occurrence. Complaint forms may be obtained through the following contacts:

Pierce Transit

Attention: Civil Rights Officer

3701 96th St. SW, Lakewood WA 98499-4431

Email: crofficer@piercetransit.org

Visit our website: www.piercetransit.org/title-vi-complaint-process/

Call Customer Service: 253.581.8000 for more information 

In addition to the Title VI process at Pierce Transit, Title VI complaints may be filed with the Federal 

Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Complaint Team, East Building, 5th Floor – 

TCR 1200, New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20590 or call (888) 446-4511.
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